McClenagan, Laura

From: Cam appleton <camapp1@suddenlink.net>
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 9:52 AM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Record #16754  Parcel 505-151-006

| am writing to voice my support for the cell tower and its 20’ extension as proposed on the above parcel.

As a first responder and ocean fisherman | support enhancement of the communication systems required to fully serve our rural
communities and coastal fleets. As | understand it the addition of the services resulting from this project will help fill in the
many blank and poor reception areas still existing.

| strongly encourage this project - the sooner it’s up the better.

Cameron Appleton
Arcata property owner and Fieldbrook resident Sent from my iPhone



